
  

 
 

  
 
 

 

 
Hampson Court House Visit 

 
Dear Parents/ Carers, 

 
We are very lucky to have another opportunity to take the Reception children to visit the 
residents at the Hampson Court House care home. 
The children will be going to sing to the residents and then share a story and snack with 
them too.  
 
 
Reception A will be going on Monday 11th December at 1:30pm - 2:30pm.  
We will be leaving from school at 1:15pm and will be back to school no later than 2:45pm.  

 
 
It would be fantastic if you could help us with walking to the care home and back. If you 
can, please could you let us know via Seesaw or at the gate at drop off/pick up. 
If you have any questions or queries, let us know too.  
 
Thank you 
Miss Altayar  
 
 
 


